To: IPART Mailbox
Subject: fare hikes

Hi,
| am not against fare increases per se, things in life increase for ever. But increasing without improving
is not on. Sydney buses fall into this category and most of their staff is not very friendly, at least in the

Eastern suburbs. Sydney buses nees to be reminded that their staff has a job thanks to commuters.
Regards,

Natalie Chabin



